Queensborough Community College Academic Senate

To: Prof. Kathleen Villani, Secretary, Steering Committee From: Robert R. Sweetnam, UFS Representative, QCC

Date: April 17, 2007

The 328th Plenary Session of the University Faculty Senate City University of New York Tuesday, April 17, 2007, 6:30pm

- I. Approval of the agenda and minutes
- II. UFS Chair's Report was handed out.
- III. President Ricardo Fernandez, Lehman College, gave a statement on the Spelling Commission's Report on higher education.

Issues included: access, affordability, and accountability. Question and answer session followed.

- IV. Vice Chancellor for Budget, Ernesto Malave, gave a account of the Compact Budget Report.
- V. Members-at-Large of the Executive Committee were nominated.

Nominees were: Phil Pecorino, Alfred Levine, Anne Friedman, Stefan Baumrin, and Sandi Cooper. All were present and accepted nominations.

VI. New Business

Faculty Governance Medallions were presented.

VII. The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm.